
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 29 September 2022 14:06 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 22/02570/REM 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: 22/02570/REM Hempton Gate, Land North of Hempton Road and West of 
Wimborn Close, Deddington  
 
Thank you for consulting us on the above application. There are no archaeological 
constraints to this scheme and so these reserved matters are not objected to from 
the archaeological service.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 
 


